
“Joy to the World, the Lord is 
come...”  Thank you for joining 
with us to reach readers and lis-
teners worldwide with the gos-
pel.  During 2012, The Voice in 
the Wilderness ministries has 
touched lives through:

 The printed  publication
Weekly Emails
Monthly Prayer Letters
Preaching Services
Teaching Moments
The ministry website
Special mailings
Mission field ministry
Church construction help
Vehicles for Missions pastors
Teaching and Study resources
Bibles for pastors and lay people
and so much more...

We have marvelled at: 
God’s provision as The Voice in 

the Wilderness became debt-free,
God’s goodness as opportunities 

for service continue to abound,
God’s watchcare when the Wil-

liamsons survived a devastating 
auto crash,

God’s wisdom as He continues 
to direct and shape the path of 
this “Voice.”

All here, serving directly with 
this ministry, count it an extreme 
blessing to have been a part of 
what God did through The Voice 
in the Wilderness in 2012.  We 
pray that you, our dear friends, 
have seen through our various 
correspondence the many trea-
sures that have been laid in Heav-
en due to your faithful prayers, 
friendship, and financial support.  

As this year closes, please take 
a moment to rejoice with us.  Be 
sure to read the Year-End edition 
mailed to you for a detailed re-
view of 2012 as well as many spe-
cial plans for the upcoming year 
and the opportunities that we 
trust the Lord will burden your 
heart to join with us to complete 
for His glory.

2013 brings the Diamond Jubi-
lee of The Voice in the Wilderness 
publication and the commemo-
rative printed edition.  Be sure 
and renew your subscription to 
reserve your copy. 

We praise the Lord for you and 
pray that you will have a blessed 
Christmas season.  

The Williamsons & Lillys

A PERSONAL MESSAGE
MINISTRY UPDATE

THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support! 

Pray for us!

Visit us online to read the Dec. Virtual Christmas Card  
& Diamond Jubilee Announcement

December 2012•
Free Subscription•

Mini-Voice Edition
& Prayer LetterRonnie and Terry Williamson   •   Steve and Rebekah Lilly

             Evangelist/Editor                                 Staff Missionaries

For more resources and ministry information visit www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org or write, PO Box 7037 Asheville, NC  28802

Year-End Ministry Needs
Prayer Points

•	Health & Safety
•	Preaching Trip-Philippines(Dec.)
•	2013 Diamond Jubilee Printing & Events
•	Pastors & Missionaries
•	Year-End Offering Response

Financial Needs
•	 New roof for Home Office
•	 Travel Expenses
•	 Printing funds
•	 Venezuela Church Construction and 

Church Bus funds
•	 Monthly Ministry Expenses

Just for you!
In preparation for the Diamond Jubilee 
of The Voice in the Wilderness, we would 
count it a privilege to hear 
from you.  Please submit a 
testimony of how the Lord 
has used The Voice in the 
Wilderness in your life.  You 
may also include a photo of 
you and your favorite edi-
tion.  
Some have already said:
I appreciate The Voice in the 

Wilderness and will be using 
it in my class tomorrow. -NC
Appreciate all the work you 

are doing.  Reading your booklet in my deer 
cabin this morning! - IN
Thank you for sending the publication.  It is 

a blessing. - OK

Scan to 
Submit online - 

First 12 to submit 
in December will 
receive a special 

gift.


